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VOLUNTEER PARKING MAP

Entering Gleaners campus during CONSTRUCTION

Our food pantry line may extend down Waldemere Avenue, so we ask that volunteers use Hanna 
Circle/Heiney Road to get to Gleaners instead to avoid getting stuck in the pantry line. When you reach 
the entrance of our parking lot, turn on your flashers to indicate that you are a volunteer, and a traffic 
control officer will check in with you to direct you to the right place.
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Where to park

Please read carefully :
Park in any of the blue areas on the parking lot map above and enter at the Volunteer Central entrance 
(door #5) at the far right side of the building.

The food pantry and main office are not volunteer entrances. You will be directed to walk outside to 
Volunteer Central if you go to either.

Please be on time to your shift. Volunteer Central doors will be attended 15 minutes before to 15 minutes 
after scheduled shift times.

Thank you for volunteering!

*Please note, Gleaners is a smoke-free campus 
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Central Entrance


